
Year 7 catch up funding  

2016-17 Academic Year 

 

 

As of March 13th 2017 the school has yet to receive any year 7 catch up funding from 

Croydon for the current academic year. 

It is anticipated by Croydon Finance that a funding adjustment will take place on or 

about the 22nd March.  

 

The funds will therefore be applied by the school for specific interventions in the 

summer term 2017. 

 

 

 

Gareth Balch 

School Business and Development Manager 

Archbishop Tenison’s CE High School 

 


